


Corporate Services Dept.
Mr. Michael Noonan T.D.,

Minister for Finance,

Government Buildings,
Upper Merrion Street,
Dublin 2.

____________________

13th September, 2013
Our Ref.: M4/M5/M6/0913
Re: Motions Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council (M4/M5/M6/0913)
Dear Minister Noonan,

The following three Motions were Agreed at the meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 9th September 2013:-

M4/0913:
“That South Dublin County Council supports the campaign of the Restaurants Association of Ireland to keep the VAT rate for tourism and hospitality at 9% into 2014 and beyond.”

M5/0913:

“That this Council calls on the Minister for Finance to extend the reduced 9% VAT rate introduced by the Government on the 1 July 2011 to restaurant and catering services; hotel and holiday accommodation; hairdressing services etc. in the forthcoming budget.”

M6/0913:

“That South Dublin County Council supports the campaign of the Restaurants Association of Ireland to keep the VAT rate for tourism and hospitality at 9% into 2014 and beyond and that the Manager is herby requested to write to the Minister for Finance and the Minster for Tourism to convey the wishes of the elected members in this regard.”
I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

_________________________

Thomas O’Neill,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.

